
Ask for Robert Feldman 

Email: RobertFeldman@allstate.com 

The California Fair Plan is experiencing: 

 Massive Annual Rate Increases. 

 Non-renewing their wrap-around policies in high 

brush/fire zone areas. 

 

Our insurance agency specializes homeowners’ 

insurance in High Fire Zone Areas without being forced 

onto the California Fair Plan. We provide a higher 

quality policy, at a lower rate, without these problems 

And unlike your current policy, our coverage includes:  

 Replacement cost 

 Property coverage 


